
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am writing to you as it has been brought to our attention that some of or our Parents/Carers may not be 

receiving our InTouch communications. Please note that some school emails are sent to Parents/Carers  

via SIMS InTouch.  

 

If you are currently not receiving our communications you should add our school InTouch email address  

9254041@sims-communications.co.uk  as an approved sender to your email account.  

 

In addition please check your spam/junk folders for any school emails that you may have missed and if you find 

any please mark them as safe. 

 

Step by Step guide to add our SIMS InTouch email account as a Safe Sender  

To stop emails from SIMS InTouch being categorised as spam you can manually add our SIMS Intouch  

email ( 9254041@sims-communications.co.uk ) to your mailbox "safe senders" list.  

 

Below details how to add an email to your safe sender list from the most common mailboxes. 
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Should you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at the school.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

S Evans 

 

 


